## **Justice Sub-Committee on Policing**

## Letter from the Convener to Deputy Chief Constable Neil Richardson in relation to ICT projects

As you are aware, the Justice Sub-Committee on Policing held a series of evidence sessions on ICT provision earlier in the year. At our last meeting on 14 November, the Sub-Committee requested an update on progress with the i-6 programme, the Airwave communications network, and handheld data devices for patrolling.

The Sub-Committee also recalled from evidence that Gateway reviews on the i-6 programme were being conducted at regular intervals to ensure proper governance. We would welcome details of the timetable for these reviews to enable us to invite an update from you or colleagues on progress at the most appropriate junctures. Depending on the details received, we hope to invite you to give oral evidence during Spring 2014.

We would therefore welcome your response by the end of 2013 if possible.

Christine Grahame MSP Convener, Justice Sub-Committee on Policing 21 November 2013